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Dates To 

Remember 

 
Canteen Lunch 

Monday 25
th
 June 

 
Assembly 

Thursday 28
th
 June 

 
Book Week Parade 

Tues 14
th
 August 

 
South Korean Students 
Tues 31

st
 July – Sat 18

th
 

August 
 

Disco 
Thursday 30

th
 August 

 
Pupil Free Day 

Friday 31
st
 August 

 
Sports Day 

Friday 26
th
 October 

 
Quiz Night 

Saturday 3
rd

 November 
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Dear Students, Parents and Caregivers,  
 
Nationally Consistent Collection of Data on School Students 
with Disability   (NCCD) 
All schools are required to collect information about the 
numbers of students that they provide adjustments to under the 
Disability Discrimination Act (1992) and Disability Standards of 

Education (2005).  From 2018, this data will be used as the basis for national 
funding. 
The NCCD involves the collection of; 

 the number of students receiving adjustments to enable them to 
participate in education on the same basis as other students 

 the level of adjustment provided to students  

 student’s type of disability if known 
Under the model the definition of disability is broad and includes learning 
difficulties, health and mental health conditions. 
If your child is identified for inclusion in the Collection, the required information 
will be included in this year’s data collection. 
If you have any questions about the data collection, please contact me.  Further 
information can be found at: http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-
consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability. 
 
Farewell to Miss Warren – I would like to thank Jamie Warren for all of her hard 
work in teaching Japanese and Technology to our students for the last two terms.  
Ms Moo will be joining our team next term.  
 
Canteen – Many thanks to the small number of dedicated parents who are so 
willingly giving up their time to operate our canteen. Students can pre order a 
hot pie or sausage roll for Mondays and the canteen is open at lunch times on 
Mondays and Wednesdays for students to purchase snacks and drinks ranging in 
price from 50 cents to $1.00. 
 
Hot food at recess on Tuesdays and Thursdays – to help with fundraising for 
their Canberra trip later in the year our Year 7 students will be selling Hash 
Browns for 60 cents each at recess on Tuesdays and Garlic Bread for 60 cents at 
recess time on Thursdays. They will be selling pre ordered hot dogs on Fridays all 
of next term. Order forms will be sent home later this term.  
 
Aish James-Wake – congratulations to Aish who has been successful with 
SAPSASA Golf and has made it into the state finals.  More information and a 
photo in this newsletter.  
 

 
Jill Gurner   
Principal 

Bowden Street,   
Kersbrook  SA  5231 
 
 

Tel: 08 8389 3068    Fax: 08 8389 3346 
 

Email:  dl.0204.admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability
http://www.education.gov.au/nationally-consistent-collection-data-school-students-disability


At Kersbrook Primary School we value Respect, Responsibility, Confidence and Resilience 
 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING IN ROOM 3? 
 

MATHEMATICS 
This term, room 3 has been focusing on Measurement and Geometry, in particular shape, 

area and perimeter. We have been busy creating regular and irregular two-dimensional 
shapes in the classroom and using our problem solving skills to determine the area of 

these shapes. 

 
Learning activities have included creating ‘Tetris’ style 

shapes and calculating the area and perimeter. 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

Our project in Mathematics is to design a ‘Dream House 

Floorplan’, including a variety of two-dimensional shapes. 

There are multiple tasks within the project which allow 

students to demonstrate their knowledge and 
understanding of the concepts taught through real-world 

contexts. Students are currently enjoying the designing 
stage of the project before moving on to the next task of 

calculating the perimeter to fit skirting boards into their 

houses.  
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Sporting Schools Soccer 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

  

This Term each class enjoyed 4 
sessions of Sporting Schools Soccer 
with Coach Will Cutts from 
Adelaide United.  This is what our 
students said: 

Lachlan:  “Soccer was fun because I didn’t really know how to play it but now I know a bit more about it.” 
 
Blaze: “I enjoy it because it gives me exercise and it warms me up!” 
 
Ava-Mae:  “Soccer is fun and I like to play it.  We should do it more often.” 
 
Georgia:  “Soccer is a fun and great sport.  Everyone should play it or try it!” 
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Canteen 

Mondays - lunch orders $3 
Please order your pie or sausage roll before 8.45am on Mondays with a form and payment to front 
office or via the form on School Stream App. 

Monday and Wednesday - Drinks and snacks will be available for students to purchase at 12.40 from 50 
cents to $1. 

Tuesdays and Thursdays Recess Only - Year 7 Fundraiser for Canberra Trip - Either Hash Brown or Garlic 
Bread 60 cents. 

Term 3 on Fridays Year 7s will be offering Hotdogs to fundraise for their Canberra Trip.  Order forms to 
come home soon. 

Book Week 

Book Week is from Monday 13th August and our costume parade will be held on Tuesday 14th August. 
Our parade is always a lot of fun and students can come dressed as their favourite book character.  The 
theme this year is ‘Find Your Treasure’.  Our usual Book Fair 
will run from Tuesday 14th to Thursday 16th August – books 
will be available for students to purchase from 8.30 – 
8.45am and after school at 3pm.  Our library will benefit by 
receiving a percentage of sales to purchase books and 
resources for our school.  

 

2018 Golf SA 
Primary Schools Golf 

State Final 

We are pleased to announce that Aish James-Wake 
has qualified for the Primary Schools Golf State Final 
to be played at Adelaide Shore Golf Park West Beach 
on Thursday 30th and Friday 31st August.  Aish was 
one of 10 players to make the finals.  Congratulations 
Aish! 

Aish has been playing golf for 5 years and loves all his 
sports including table tennis, football and tennis.  Aish 
plays golf at least once every week during winter.   
Aish says he loves having fun playing golf. 
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Playgroup 

 
We have had lots of fun this term in Playgroup – using our sensory skills to create things from clay, hand 
painting a sign to invite others in the community to join us, listening to a story and hiding under the 
parachute are just some of the things we have done. Parents have enjoyed conversations, coffees and 
chats together supporting each other in their week.  
Skye Keller, PCW 

   

Calendar Term 2  
To see our Website Calendar go to:  

http://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/news-and-events/calendar/?year=2018&month=4  
 

TERM 2 2018 

9 Mon 25th June Tues 26th June Wed 27th June Thurs 28th June Fri 29th June 

 
 

   
Rm 1 hosting 

Assembly 9am 
Life Education 
(Rescheduled) 

10 Mon 2nd  July Tues 3rd July Wed 4th July Thurs 5th July Fri 6th July 

 
 
 
 

   
End Term 2 

2pm 

 

 

 

http://www.kersbrookps.sa.edu.au/news-and-events/calendar/?year=2018&month=4
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